
 

 
 
 
 

NANAIMO LADYSMITH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

INFORMATION SHEET 
 
DATE:   December 14, 2022 
TO:   Board of Education  
FROM:   Mark Walsh, Secretary-Treasurer  
SUBJECT:  Prom Ceremonies in NLPS 
 
 
 
Background 
 
At the Business Committee meeting on December 7, 2022, the agenda item associated with prom was 
referred to this Regular Board meeting to allow for additional time to gather information prior to the 
Board taking any action with respect to the correspondence. Attached for reference is the information 
sheet provided at the meeting. 
 
Appendix A: Information Sheet dated December 7, 2022 
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